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With the province of Alberta, along with the rest of the country, currently experiencing a third wave of the 

COVID-19 pandemic, public health orders from the Provincial Chief Medical Officer of Health remain in effect. 

 

Accordingly, restrictions on indoor social gatherings continue to be prohibited.  As a result, the Executive has 

requested and obtained dispensation to cancel the upcoming general membership meeting, scheduled to be 

held on May 4th, 2021 in YYC. 

 

All items scheduled for discussion, including ‘New Business’ will be postponed until such time that an in-

person general membership meeting can be held.  The Executive will have the ability to draw all orders and 

issue cheques to pay monthly recurring bills, including out-of-pocket expenses accrued by members, since the 

previous meeting held on April 6th, 2021. 

 

Be safe, stay safe and let us continue to support and look out for our fellow sisters and brothers during these 

persistently difficult times. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Eljay Camponi 
Recording Secretary 
IAMAW LL1681 
recordingsecretary@iamaw1681.ca 


